

June 7, 1999

John Price-Wilkin Head, Digital Library Production Services University of Michigan 302 Hatcher North Ann Arbor, MI 48109-1205

VIA FACSIMILE: (734) 647-6897

Dear Mr. Price-Wilkin,

This letter is to inform you that University has purchased the *Database of Twentieth Century African-American Poetry*. They have our permission to access this database through the server program at the University of Michigan.

Please call me if you have any questions or need any additional information. The original of this letter will be put in the mail today. Thank you for your help.

Yours sincerely,

Rebecca Tiffany Executive Assistant

cc: University